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INFORMATION FOR PARENTS ABOUT ENROLLING THEIR CHILDREN 
 
The Schools and You parent website has recently been revised and updated.  As 
part of this update, information about enrolments and intake areas is clearly detailed 
to assist parents in application and enrolment processes for their children. 
 
It is important for you to ensure that all information on your own school website is 
consistent with the information on the Schools and You website.  You may like to put 
a link directly from your website to the information on the Schools and You website. 
 
Please also ensure that all staff in your school giving advice and information to 
parents about enrolment of their children, particularly your front office staff, 
understand the procedures as prescribed in the School Education Regulations 2000 
and on the parent website. 
 
The closing date for applications is 3 August 2012. 
 
I appreciate your support in providing parents with accurate and timely information so 
they can make the best choices of education for their children. 
 
 
 
 
LINDSAY HALE 
A/EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  
STATEWIDE PLANNING AND DELIVERY 
 

http://www.det.wa.edu.au/schoolsandyou/detcms/schoolsandyou/schools-and-you/shared/enrol.en?oid=MultiPartArticle-id-12725774

